Redford Union Schools
2023/2024 School Year

First Day of School for Students
August 29, 2023 (Full Day)

We are exclted to announce some of the
changes happening inthe @ J J.

The District will now have
two (2) neighborhood K-6 schools
(Beech Elementary and Hilbert Elementary)

For In-District Resident Elementary Students
(Returning & New): The enrollment has been divided by the
North and South sides of Curtis Street.

Clélt':tis
Southside Residents f 1 Northside Residents
will be assignedto | “ = | will be assigned to

Hilbert Elementary
26440 Puritan
Redford Twp. MI 48240

Beech Elementary
19990 Beech Daly
Redford Twp. MI 48240

Building Start time 1s 8:15 AM; End time 1s 3:15 PM

Please Note: Schools of Choice (Elementary Students)
will be assigned to their elementary schools at a later date.
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Also, in the fall, the District will have a
combined Secondary school campus.

Redford Union Junior High (Grades 7th - 9th)
17711 Kinloch, Redford Twp., M| 48240
(Entrance - off the circle drive.)

Building Start time is 7:45 AM; End time 1s 2:45 PM

Redford Union High School (Grades 10th - 12th)
26365 Curtis St. Redford Twp., M| 48240
(Entrance - off Curtis Street.)

Building Start time s 7:15 AM; End time 1s 2:15 PM

EDT & ADT will movue to Keeler School
17715 Brady St., Redford Twp., M| 48240
(Entrance on Brady St. with blue benches)

EDT - Bullding Start time s 7:45 AM; End time s 2:45 PM

ADT - Bullding Start time s 7:15 AM; End time 1s 2:15 PM

Redford Union Schools Administration Offices are also
located at Keeler School. (Entrance on Brady St.
North-end of the building - next to the parking Lot.)
School-Year Office Hours are M-F 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM
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The following programs will be relocated to
MacGowan School
18255 Kinloch, Redford Twp., Ml 48240

Veritas Alternative Education
Building Start time s 7:15 AM; End time 1s 2:11 PM

Early College & Careers
Building Start time s 7:15 AM; End time 1s 2:15 PM

Virtual Learning

Wayne Metro Headstart

We look forward to seeing everyone return for the 2023/2024
school year and have the opportunity to enjoy the benefits of
the renovations and changes in our District. Thank you for your

continued support and the successful passage of our 2021
School Bond.

Panther Stwong!



